
From: Erica Luce
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Kittitas County Solid Waste SEPA Comments
Date: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 12:05:15 PM

Hi Kelly,
 
Regarding our Ryegrass Landfill SEPA application, I was wondering if I need to respond to each of the
comments personally or if I send the responses to you? Individually or as a package? Thank you so
much for your help.
 
Best regards,
 
Erica Luce, Solid Waste Assistant
Kittitas County Solid Waste Programs
925 Industrial Way
Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7542
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